
Antonia Hover 

CORRESPONDENCE"^^® 
8/11/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 077.46-2025, 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Monday, August 11, 2025 8:22 AM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: Docket No. 2025001 1 -El 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGnffin@psc.state.fi. us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Monday, August 11, 2025 7:10 AM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: Docket No. 20250011-EI 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: dominie <dominic.corbie@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, August 8, 2025 5:50 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket No. 20250011-EI 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

As a Florida resident and former FPL employee with nearly two decades of service, I write to express my understanding of the need for the 
proposed rate adjustments currently before the Commission. 

While no resident welcomes increased utility costs, my professional experience provides me with insight into the operational realities that 
drive these requests. The proposed base rate modifications reflect genuine cost pressures that have been building across our utility 
infrastructure. During my years at FPL, I witnessed the company's commitment to operational efficiency and customer service excellence. 
The Solar and Battery Base Rate Adjustments for additional clean energy projects represent forward-thinking investments that will serve 
Florida families for generations. 

Since FPL's last base rate filing years ago, labor costs have risen nearly 16% and critical infrastructure materials like wires, cables, poles, and 
transformers surged climbed to alarming numbers. These cost increases affect every aspect of maintaining reliable electric service. What 
gives me confidence in supporting this proposal is FPL's proven track record of efficiency. 

As both a former employee and current customer, I can attest that FPL delivers an unmatched combination of reliability and affordability. 
The proposed rate plan represents a balanced approach to maintaining the service excellence that Florida's families and businesses depend on 
daily. 
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With that said, I agree with the intent behind the proposal, and I support the Commission’s fair review. 

Sincerely, 
Dominic Corbie 
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